
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been a fantastic first week with everyone back in school. It’s so lovely to hear the buzz of full classrooms 

and the chatter of children learning and playing together.  The children have had the chance to share their expe-

riences of lockdown and we are impressed with how much knowledge they have retained. Our tutoring pro-

gramme starts next week with almost half the school embarking on one-to-one or small group support in either 

English or Maths. For some children this will be with Miss Yasmin Sheikh who will be with us every afternoon for 

the next 15 weeks. Other children will be working with either Mrs Halfacree or Miss Whittle, again focusing on 

Maths and English.  

 

Meet Oakley, the newest member of our school!  Oakley is a cockerpoo and he will be 

our school wellbeing dog. When he’s not in school he will live with Mrs Sheehan and her 

family. He’s currently too young to leave his mum, but will be coming to live with Mrs 

Sheehan in the Easter holidays. When he is ready he will start to come to school with 

Mrs Sheehan where he will have his own space in the office. We are all really excited 

about having him in school and can’t wait! We’ll keep you all updated with Oakley news 

via the blue letter.  

 

 

Hopefully everyone has been able to book an appointment for parents evening next week. The booking system 

can be accessed via https://boxgrovecofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/. This is also the host platform for the video calls on 

the day. A reminder of the dates and times are below: 

Tuesday 16th March, 3.40pm-5.30pm- Owl class 

Wednesday 17 March 4.30pm-6.30pm  - All Classes  

Thursday 18th March 3.30pm-5.30pm - Squirrel Class and Fox Class  

 

Owl Class took home a letter this week about the planned trip to Cobnor which had to be postponed last year. If 

you haven't returned your slip please bring it on Monday. Any problems please speak to Mrs Dommett. 

The Blue Letter: 12th March 2021 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Red Nose Day 

 

Next Friday 19th March is Red Nose Day. Children are welcome to 

come to school wearing non-school uniform including red nose day 

merchandise in return for a donation to Red Nose Day. As with other 

fundraising events this year, donating is cashless via our just giving 

page 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/boxgrove-school1?newPage=True 

https://boxgrovecofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/
http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web
https://boxgrovecofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/


http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Job Opportunity  

Chartwells Catering have vacancies 

Are you interested in school catering that fits around your family life?

If so, why not join our friendly, professional team!

Come join our relief team in the Bognor/Littlehampton Area 

16.25hr per week, £9.03 per hour term time only

Appropriate training will be given and smart uniform will be provided. DBS checks will be carried 
out on successful applicants. 

For more information please contact

email

Sharon.aldred@compass-group.co.uk

Easter Sports Activities 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web


http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Achievers 

 

We met to celebrate via zoom again this week so that we could listen to Fr Ian talk to us as well as 

share our achievements. We are really looking forward to Fr Ian being able to come into school again 

soon. 

 

Well done to all our achievers this week:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

 

  

               

 

 

 

Fox Class: Michael, Oliver and Leo 

Squirrel Class: Molly, Elsie, Georgia, Mason and Lillie-Mae 

Owl Class: Max, Luke, Rose and Thomas 

The Book of Hopes 

 

We’ll have more to share in the 

blue letter next week from our 

week inspired by The Book of 

Hopes as a lot of work isn’t fin-

ished yet.  

Here is Max’s story Alone which 

was in response to The Monk  and 

The Armadillo by Onjali Q Rauf. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web

